
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WATERING 
BAN 

 
Attention Residents of Seaforth and Egmondville 

 
In an effort to secure a safe sustainable water supply, Huron East has placed 
a restriction on ALL OUTDOOR WATER CONSUMPTION effective 
immediately, until further notice.   
 
Your cooperation is needed. 
 

1. Please refrain from watering lawns.  Turn OFF all automatic sprinkler 
systems for lawns/gardens  

 
2. Help conserve water by repairing leaking fixtures (taps, toilets, etc.) to 

eliminate water waste 
 

3. Limit vehicle washing, filling pools, etc. 
 

4. Hand water plants/gardens by filling watering cans from a rain barrel.  
Fill your rain barrel with the hose as needed. 
 

5. Never water your driveway – use a broom. 
 

Water supply is critical during long, hot, dry spells like those that we are 
experiencing this summer. 
 
 
For updates or notices, go to www.huroneast.com  

http://www.huroneast.com/

